Nomination for the representative of ECFA in the FCC Steering
Committee

The international Study of Future Circular Colliders is composing a steering committee
consisting of members from the three regions Americas, Asia and Europe. ECFA was asked to
nominate an ECFA representative.

Possible candidates were discussed in the RECFA meeting May 10. This agenda item was
chaired by R. Heuer. RECFA decided to nominate Manfred Krammer (HEPHY-Vienna) as the
representative of ECFA in the FCC Steering Committee following the completion of his mandate
as ECFA chair.



